

	COMMON SECOND REVISION TEST - 2023			
	7512831 - 2		No 1 25/3	
	ENGL	SH		
	part -	· •	Marks:	00
Tim	ne: 3.00 hrs.	100		
An:	Sweet all the guestions	tresponding option	n codes.	
Chi	Nicola and transport to the special base the correct Synonyms for the special Nicola and transport to the special base to the	ined words		
1	Nicola correct Synonyme childish enough	in many ways quite	artiess	
	a) Strange Innocent	c) Gentle	d) Wicked	
2.	a) Strange Innocent Dr. Barnad realized that those two childre	n had giver him a	profound lesson.	
	Dr. Barnad realized that those two serious.  Very great b) very serious	c) very harry	d) very careful	
3	AL	CALL STREET STATES AND STREET	d) barmani	
chi			d) harmony.	
A	ose the correct Antonym for the underling	ico moros.	1	
-	All encrusted icicles concealed his face open b) close	c) hide	shut	
5	Their action brought a new nobility to h		SILUT	
	a) dignity b) greatness	the superiority	Phonor	
6.	We can't appreciate light if we haven't	known darkness.		
	a) interpret b) applaud	<b>A</b> criticize	d) pra	
7.	Choose the correct combination of the			
	a) Noun +Noun	N Verb + Adjecti		
_	c) Adjective + Noun	d) Noun + Gerur		
	Form a derivative by adding the right su			
	ment b)_ful	c) _ish	d) _ly	_
9	Fill in the blank with a suitable relative She is Mrs.Shalini teaches Sar	ponoun.		
-	a) whose who	c) where	d) whom	
10	Choose the suitable meaning of the idi	on found in the foll		
	There is a restaurant just round the co	rnet	•	
	in the corner	b) in the middle		
	c) very near	d)at a distance.		
11.	Choose the right combination for the bi	ended word 'Forex'		
	a) Foreign + change b) foreign + express			
	c) force + exchange foreign + ex	change		
12.	Fill in the blank with suitable Preposition	on		
	Afsar will meet me Friday morr	ung.	45.4	
	n on b) in	c) at	d) of	
13.	Add suitable question tag to the follow	ing Statement.		
	You have not returned my books yet.  Haven't you?  b) Have you?	c) Do you?	d) don't you	
	Haven't you? b) Have you? Select the correct expansion of CIA	c/ Do you!	d) don't you	
14.	a) Central Investigation Agent.	b) Central Investi	nation Anenda	
	a) Central Investigation Agent.  b) Central Investigation Agenda.  central Investigation Agency.  d) Central Investigation Army.			
15	Choose the correct sentence pattern for	or the following sent	ence	
13.	The birds fly gracefully in the sky	#	011001	
	a) SVIODO b) SVOA	c) SVOC	A SVAA	
16	Choose the clipped word for 'Perambula	itor:	ar one	
	A Pram b) Peram	c) Ambulator	d) Ram	
17	Substitute the underlined word with the a	ppropriate Polite	Iternative.	
	Oheerai is unemployed.			
	a) without job b) seeking job	c) between jobs	obles jobles	
	81			
		417	0 0	

	XII English
18 Fill in the black on (2)	
18. Fill in the blank with a suitable Prepositional phra	se.
mony tourists visited Only heavy rains	di in discoult Of
Inspite of b) instead of c) in cas	e or
19. Choose the correct American English word for pu	d) shirt
a) coat sweater c) apron	
20. Fill in the blank with appropriate article	and the second second
We met Americans at the restaurant	d) Zero article
a) a b) an b) the	
Part - II Section - A	
Read the following sets of poetic lines and answer a	$_{in}$ y four sets: $4 \times 2 = 8$
Read the following sets of poets and answer	
21. A film the mother - eagle's eye	
When her bruised eaglet breathes.  When her bruised eaglet breathes.  b) Explain the mother eagles b) Explain the mother eagles.	ain the comparison.
a) Who is compared to the mother eagle? b) Explication of the mother eagle?	
22. Then the whining school-boy, with his satchel	
And shining moming face.	3
Unwillingly to school	
a) Which stage of life is being referred to he     b) Identify the figure of speech in the second line.	
p) identify the name	
23. Free imag" and resease a change	
Brining changes moration help the world? b) Id	dentify the figure of speech.
a) How does free imagination file the same and flowers are hung  24. The giant wears the scarf, and flowers are hung  the bough among	and figure of speech.
24/ The giant wears the scall, and hough among	
In comeon clusters on the	the scarf colourful?
a) Who is the giant here?  a) Who is the giant here?  our walls were thick.	the scarr colouruly
	•
So emooth and fildil, no man as	
a) Light safe was the cashe:	as the firm belief of the soldiers?
of "Life is hard; be steel; be a rock	3
a) How should one face life?	the figure of speech.
Sction - B	
o as directed:	3 x 2 = 6
nswer any three of the following pestions.	
7. Report the following dialogus	-
Manager : Have you brought all your certificates?	
	•
Arun : Yes Sir, you can very mem.	11
3. The smuggler has been nabbelly the police. (Chang	ge the voice) .
The mountain was steep but havas able to climb it.	
(Re	ewrite as a complex sentence)
. If I were you, I would accept us one (Degin with ANS	ere')
Part - II	· •
Section-A	
plain any two of the following questions with refere	non to the
I'm killed, "Sire! And, his Chief beside,	nce to the context:
	2 x 3 = 6
Smiling, the boy fell dead".	*
"Is second childishness and mere oblivion:	
Sans teeth, sans eyes, sans taste, sans everything"	
Dear is the Casuarina to my soul.	
Section -B	
wer any two of the following questions in not mo	re than 30 words.
Why should individual liberty be cutailed 2	2 x 3 = 6
Describe the appearance of Nicola and Jacopo	< x 3 = 0
What did Hillary find in a tiny hollow?	
THE GIVEN HEAVY HITCH HE CHILD HOROW?	

have found that drinking tea could reduce the risk of heart diseases. The antioxidants have found that drinking tea could reduce the risk of heart diseases. The antioxidants have found that drinking might nell one in lowering the antioxidants. have found that drinking tea could be the rise. The antioxidants of heart diseases. The antioxidants in tea might prevent cancer. Regular jets drinking might help one in lowering blood in tea might prevent to a might be an effective agent in the prevention and sugar and blood pressure. The effective agent in the prevention and sugar and place of neurological disorrers. The consumption of tea results in the prevention and the pr in tea might produce the sure that the prevention and sugar and blood pressure disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and sugar and blood pressure disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and sugar and blood pressure dispersion of tea results in the treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and sugar and blood pressure dispersion of tea results in the treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and treatment of neurological disorrers. The effective agent in the prevention and treatment of neurological disorrers in the effective agent in the prevention and the prevention and the prevention and the effective agent in the prevention and the prevention and the effective agent in the sugar and blood processing the sugar and processi sugar and blood president discrete the sugar and blood president discrete treatment of neurological discrete the consumption of tea results in the treatment of neurological discrete the consumption of tea results in the treatment of neurological discrete the consumption of tea results in the strengthening of one's teeth, bone, and the sugar prove to be harmful to or's health. So drinking tea moderately could be sugar prove to be harmful to or's health. herbs, spices, flowers. In least, herbs, spices, flowers, headmaster of your school requesting him to help you write a letter to a sheet of class XII. which you lost while travelling

ain caffeine as do sheet of your school requesting him to help write a letter to sheet of class XII. which you lost while travelling. write a letter of sharing your travel experience to Delhi.

Write a letter of sentences. Spot the errors and correct them.

b)

ii)

iii)

Roman is ill but he attends the class.

v) New Blanks appropriatel, a are intelligent.

(see) a wonder. (OR)

(see) a wonder ut film last night. b) e the correct prm of the verbl

you enter my room? [Use a semi-modal] If it rained they m)

(cancel) the match [Use the correct tense] have to wait for their turn with

a). Identify each of the following sentences with the fields given below.

Computer education is noduced in schools. 3

Shakespeare wrote a piber of plays. b) \_\_

Due to heavy rain the ch was cancelled. 5 d) The film was not relest due to stay order.

The ruling party hasts the election. Read the following passe and answer the questions in your own words.

Schools all over Indicelebrate 'Children's Day on 14th November every year. On this day our greatfrime Minister, who had a great love for children, was born. His ancestors came bwn from Kashmir to the rich plains below. Kaul had been his family name. This changed to Kaul- Nehru and in later years Kaul was dropped and they simply became Nehrus. Jawaharlal Nehru was the only son of his prosperous parents. His two sisters were much younger to Jawaharlal Nehru. And so he grew up and spent his early years as a lonely child with no companion of his own age. Private tutors were in charge of his education. Then he went to England and was educated at Trinity College, Cambridge.

Questions:

Why is 14 November cebrated as Children's Day?

Why did Jawaharlal Nehu spend his early years as a lonely child? ii)

Where did Pandit Nehrul ancestors come from?

What was their family nane? iv)

Name the educational Intitution he attended in England? V)